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 AWARDS AND RECOGNITION      

MVRRS Ltd were awarded National Growth Business 

of the Year 2018 by the Welsh Chamber of Commerce.  

Kim Churcher was also selected as a Finalist in Welsh 

Women of Year growth Business Category 2019.  

MVRRS Ltd also achieved Investor In People Silver 

standard in Feb 2019.  

This recognition is well received by the Directors and 

Senior Managers. The Senior team understand that 

this could not have been achieved without the hard 

work and commitment from all our teams and now 70 

staff.  

To support our success and recognise all the hard work 

people have put into the business we have a 10-year 

anniversary ball planned in the Celtic Manor in 

August. All key partners and staff who have supported 

the business will be in attendance it should be an 

excellent night.   

NEW FACES  

Ceri Jones joined the SMT in May as the Business Unit 

Manager covering ESFA contracting. Ceri has over 10-

years, experience in work-based learning and has a 

strong working knowledge of ESFA contracting and 

Ofsted standards. 

Chris Arnold joins the SMT in May as Contracts 

Manager all contracts. Chris has over 20 years Senior 

experience in work-based learning. Working 

previously at ACT developing the organisation into one 

of the largest and most successful providers in Wales. 

Chris has also more recently worked on ESFA contracts 

and will be reviewing our finance and process 

management solutions to ensure that contracts run 

efficiently. 

Kat Pugh joins us in May as Lead IQA. Kat has over 10 

years, experience in work-based learning and will 

support Helen Harris Senior Quality Manager in 

developing our learner offer to an Ofsted / ESTYN high 

level standard. 

CONTRACTS  

Wales Apprenticeships– We have received an 

enhanced contract offer from our Prime contractors 

for 2019 to include ALS, NPTC, Bridgend College and 

Torfaen training.   

England Apprenticeships – We have signed a new 

contract with Dudley College and have our first 20 

active learners for the month of May. This new 

contract adds to our already established BCTG 

contract. BCTG have also offered us growth in 2019.   

New contracts are currently being reviewed for Wales 

and England.  

Wales England Care – We have just acquired two new 

contract areas Cardiff and Caerphilly resulting in a 

50% growth in contracting. A big well done to Maxine, 

Diane and Emma for all their hard work.  

STRATEGIC PLANNING 

We are in the process of reviewing our branding and 

website this will be finalised in the next few months.  

We are on target in terms of our strategic goals. We 

have opened 2 new business units and contract 

performance is in line with our target apprenticeship 

learner numbers and targeted hours for 2019. 

Projected performance should ensure that our 5- year 

business plan is on target for December 2019. 

Systems 

Onefile is now our central E-portfolio system and 

continues to improve and streamline our training and 

education delivery. Further investments will be made 

in 2019 linking Onefile to Maytas improving our data 

management systems, in line with national 

government digital expectations. 

IT continues to improve through Daniel Gould with 

excellent work going on behind the scenes to ensure 

our digital future is secured.     
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